
 

 

 

 

Stewards Notes – 2/24/2021 
 

Next Meeting: March 9 at Sharonville Convention Center – Again this month, 

we will be meeting at the Convention Center (11355 Chester Rd.) at 1 PM and 

3:30 PM.  Please remember to wear masks in the convention center.  It is 

required by them so they can be compliant with Ohio laws – and so we can 

continue to meet there.         

 

Dependent Audits – You should have received your insurance verification audit 

to prove immediate family relationships.  If you need assistance, Betsy in 

Human Resources can help you fax your forms and answer questions you may 

have.        

 

Safety Training Classes – Brother Court Lillard is putting together a class for 

electrical maintenance.  Be sure to attend safety training when you are 

assigned to do so.  We want everyone to leave work without injuries.    

 

March Gun Raffle – We will be drawing for a Walther PK380 and ammo at this 

month’s meeting.  Tickets are $10 each, 3/$25, or 10/$50.  You do NOT have 

to be present to win.  Contact your steward or one of our Trustees for tickets.  

Our trustees: Ken Sandy (513)276-6491, Dan Pence (513)285-2725, or Brad 

Powers (513)374-7025. 

 

Retirement Party – There will be a retirement party for Bernie Freson this 

Friday at noon in the 800 Basement (Column WV8).   

 


